
COMPARE FREUD AND ROGERS

Hidden Personalities according to Freud and Rogers . When comparing both theories with contemporary research in
cognitive psychology, Rogers' personality .

We are forever driven by irrational, practically uncontrollable unconscious instincts that are the ultimate cause
of all activity Pervin  Through contemporary cognitive science, it has been discovered that most of our thought
actually is unconscious, not in the Freudian sense of being repressed, but in the sense that it operates beneath
the level of cognitive awareness, inaccessible to consciousness and operating too fast to focus on Ekstrom 
Hickman, personal communication, September 27,  Cognitive-experiential self-theory: An integrative theory
of personality. According to Rogers, every individual holds strong inclinations towards the growth, health and
adaptation and that is the self-actualization. Collective unconscious The level of unconscious that is inherited
and common to all members of a species. In a mid-range of the iceberg are thoughts normally unavailable to
consciousness but which are called by an act of will pre-conscious. The central tenet of humanistic psychology
is that people have drives that lead them to engage in activities resulting in personal satisfaction and a
contribution to society: the actualising tendency. Rogers defends his view by referring to the fact that his
theory is based on more than twenty-five years of experience in psychotherapy Pervin  Rogers agrees that we
may behave aggressive and violent at times, but at such times we are neurotic and are not functioning as fully
developed human beings Pervin  The relation between the person and society is controlled by primitive urges
buried deep within ourselves, forming the basis of the hidden self. The concept of the self is, according to
Rogers, however, primarily conscious. Some might criticise Rogers as being a naive optimist and point out the
violent history of humanity. Unconscious processing goes on in the mind of humans, not because we have to
filter out threatening stimuli and impulses, but because many cognitive operations go on without conscious
participation. Rogers sees human beings as basically rational and behaviour is controlled through reason. The
preconscious-system stands like a partition screen between the unconscious-system and consciousness. The
mind beyond our immediate awareness: Freudian, Jungian and cognitive models of the unconscious. Rogers,
C. Psychologist have been hard at work for years trying to answer those very questions. Simple descriptions of
behavior through to suggestions that characteristics are the result of different kinds of physiology. Critical
questions about what is available to immediate observation and what occurs unconsciously could never be
fully answered by Freud as he did not posses any of the current day technological possibilities Ekstrom  When
this happens, people become estranged from their true nature and may behave irrationally through anti-social
and destructive behaviour. Freud's theoretical perspective in relation to psychotherapy, was that many of the
psychological illnesses that individuals were plagued with, were the result of the activities that take place
within the subconscious mind, even though the individual may not be aware of the underlying psychological
activity that is taking place during their waking stages, as well as during sleep. New York: Worth Publishers.
Personality Development is understood through the psychodynamic theory. The natural course of the
actualising tendency is, however, often blocked by psychosocial conditions.


